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Goals for the Proposal

Equity
Provide equity in 
services. Our current 
model of elementary 
schools is built to 
serve 750 students.

Relationships
Work to rezone families 
as few times as possible 
in order to build lasting 
relationships at each 
campus.

Access
Set boundaries as 
close to their 
neighborhood schools 
as possible.



Current 
Boundaries



Recommendations from 
Public Meetings

1. MAINTAIN THE CONTINUITY OF UNION PARK 
HOUSING DEVELOPMENT 

2. MAINTAIN CONTINUITY OF SAVANNAH HOUSING 
DEVELOPMENT



Current 
Proposal



Projections for Proposal 

School 22/23 23/24 24/25 25/26 26/27 27/28

Savannah 807 842 868 860 878 878

Union 
Park

647 802 848 885 902 963

Paloma
Creek

721 746 788 844 857 883

Sandbrock
Ranch

631 792 854 940 995 1050



Frequently Asked 
Questions

Questions
 My child is receiving 

special education 
services. Do I have to 
move my child?

 My child is in 4th grade this 
year and will be a 5th

grader next year.  Does 
he or she have to move 
campuses?

 Will there be 
transportation to the new 
school?

Answers
 Special Education 

students  are looked at on 
a case-by-case basis.

 4th graders who will be 5th

grade students in the fall 
may continue to attend 
their current school as 
long as the parent is 
willing to transport the 
student.  Siblings of the 5th

grader may request a 
transfer for 1 year only.

 Transportation will only be 
provided for those 
students in the designated 
area.  



The Process

Monday December 6-Video of the Second Proposal will be 
shared with effected elementary schools.  Feedback may be 
provided via district website @ www.dentonisd.org/rezone

Wednesday December 8-Public Meeting at Navo Middle School 
at 6:00 
Proposal will be shared comment cards will be available. 

3.  The next scheduled board meeting:  Tuesday December 14 at 
6:00 Central Service Board Room, 1307 N. Locust, Denton,  
TX 76201
Board will evaluate the new proposal and will consider approval.

http://www.dentonisd.org/rezone
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